
 

The Valle View 

Warrior Pride 

 On Thursday, the whole school attended Mass for 

All Saints’ Day. Afterwards, grades K-8, recognized 

VALLE award recipients.  VALLE awards stand for 

Virtue, Achievement, Loyalty, Leadership, and Ef-

fort. Congratulations to all the recipients and we 

look forward to doing this again after Second Quar-

ter so keep up the hard work. 

 After the VALLE awards, the Summer Reading 

Awards were presented. The student with the most 

minutes is Colton Lipp in 1H. He will get to be the 

Principal for the Day. The winner of the drawing for 

the  Kindle was Colton Kutz in 4B. The teacher that 

read the most minutes was Mrs. Kertz in 3K. Read-

ers make Leaders so we are so happy to see our 

students reading. 

 Friday Folders have your child’s  school pictures 

and Iowa results for students in grades 4, 6, and 8.  

If there is a problem with pictures and you want 

retakes, send the whole package back on Tuesday 

which is the retake day.  

 The Scholarshop says “We will ship.” Would you 

like to send some Valle Gear to someone out of 

town? Come in and pick out the item or items and 

the for a $5.00 shipping fee we will do the rest. 

Open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 7-9 am and 

2-5 pm and on Saturday from 9 am  to Noon. 

Important Reminders 

 Beginning Friday, Nov. 2, students, teachers, and families 

may go to confession before school on Friday mornings, 

between 7:15 and 7:45 when school is in session but NOT 

on late start days. This was a request from our Middle 

School students. Wonderful idea! 

 There will be a red, white, and blue out of uniform day on 

Tuesday, November 6 for $1. This will be for Camp Hope, 

a special camp for wounded veterans. They can fish, ca-

noe, etc. and their stay is paid for by donations. We will 

give a donation at our Veterans’ Day Mass next Friday. 

Students getting picture retakes,  may change clothes 

after their picture. This is an optional activity. 

Follow us on Facebook -Valle Catholic School and Twitter 
 

Coming Soon… 

Set your clocks back one 

hour this weekend. 

 

November 3 & 4— Patrons’ Club Liver Dumplings Sale 

November 4—Open House at Valle High School after  

10:30 Mass. If you know someone thinking about attending Valle 

H.S. next year, please invite and encourage them to attend. 

November 6—Picture Retakes Bring pictures in or iginal  

package and not cut up. 

November 8—Right Start for  Eighth Grade 9:00-2:30. 

November 9—Veterans’ Day Mass for  all the school. 

Please invite your Veteran to attend this celebration of honor. 

November 14—Patrons’  Club at 6:00 pm  w ith Math and 

Science Night  to follow . 

November 21—Early Dismissal for  Thanksgiving Break 

November 22 & 23—Thanksgiving Break  No School 

 

November 2, 2018 

Mrs. Elaine Blair         blaire@valleschools.org         (573) 883-2403 

Other “Stuff” 

 Liver Dumplings are for sale this weekend. If you 

forgot to turn in your order, it is not too late. Call 

Jennifer Bieser at 883-6394 to place an order.  

 Boxtops for Education were mailed off. We will get 

$255.40 from those pink boxtops. Keep saving 

Boxtops for our Spring mailing. This is free money 

for Valle Schools! 

 Only approved uniform half-zips  

and sweatshirts may be worn in 

the classroom on cold days. 

Prayer Corner 

Please pray for Duane Donze (father of Mrs. Roth, our Second 

Grade teacher) and Miles Woodward.  


